



Parks and Recreation Department

540/665-5678 Fax: 540/665-9687 E-mail: fcprd@fcva.us

www.fcprd.net

## **MEMO**

To: Parks and Recreation Buildings and Grounds Committee

From: Jon Turkel, Assistant Director

Subject: Buildings and Grounds Committee Meeting

Date: November 29, 2018

The Buildings and Grounds Committee is scheduled to meet at 10am on December 4, 2018 in the Parks and Recreation Conference Room, 107 N. Kent St, Winchester, VA. Items for discussion include:

1. Consideration of Tot Pool Options

Staff is seeking guidance on the potential repurposing of tot pools at the SH and CB pool complexes. Concepts presented for consideration include a shade structure or spray ground.

2. Addition of 3rd Volleyball Court at CB

The Blue Ridge Volleyball Club (BRVC) has funding available for the addition of a 3<sup>rd</sup> volleyball court for the complex planned for CB park. They are seeking permission to add the 3<sup>rd</sup> court to the complex at their expense. If approved, staff would create an addendum to the existing BRVC volleyball court Memorandum of Understanding. Staff is seeking a recommendation for the Parks and Recreation Commission.

3. Other business